
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Christmas Lockdown Tea 
Two little elves delivered some 
lockdown Christmas cheer to our 
Sequence dancers. It was lovely 
to catch up with you all. 

Welcome to 2021 
Welcome to this very special  

newsletter, in which we bring you 
all the latest that is going on in the 

dance school, and a very special 
tribute to one of our  

dancing family. 

Inter-school Competition 

Provisional re-opening dates 
Week commencing 12th April 2021 
 Children’s classes  
 Adult private lessons (1-to-1 or one      

household) 

Week commencing 17th May 2021 
 Adult classes  
Week commencing 21st June 2021 
 Social sequence dance 

In February 2021, we ran a competition within the school that was open to all disciplines. 
The results are now in: 

Best Overall Performance — Katrina Atkins 
Best Choreography — Lucy Harrison 
Most Enthusiastic — Emily Hammond 
Star Award — Emmy Nicholson—Always Smiling 

May 2021 will see our Dance School enter an All Nations Commercial Ballroom, Latin and Sequence 
Competition.  
This is an online solo competition that will just require a video submission. Videos are to be submitted 
by 16th May 2021, with the results being available on 23rd May 2021. 
 
If you haven't tried commercial yet, don’t worry…...lessons are being added to the timetable for when 
we re-open, week commencing 12th April 2021 or get in touch now to join the online zoom lessons. 



 
 

 
 

 

Kellen Dance Academy 
Check out the website for details. 

www.kellendance.co.uk 
07810 272788 
Email: kellendance@virginmedia.com 

Lytham St-Annes Sequence Dance Holiday 
What we have all been waiting for….a chance to socialise and get 
your dancing shoes dusted off for a weekend of laughter and dancing 
at the Bedford Hotel in Lytham, from Friday 30th July to 1st August.  
See our website for more details.   (Subject to restrictions being lifted) 

Jackie, Claire and the family would like to thank you all for the many cards and kind words about 
Maureen. It was Maureens wish that instead of flowers, contributions can be made to Diabetes UK, a 
charity close to the family via www.justgiving.com/fundraising/claire-ainslie1 or contact Kelly directly. 
Thank you. 

   Tributes to Maureen Day 
Maureen was a lady who lived for dancing – it truly 
was her life. Maureen danced every day of the week, 
other than a Tuesday, and ran the Tea Dance for Age 
Concern at the Dolphin Centre every week for 33 years. 
Maureen was at her happiest on the dance floor and 
will be greatly missed among our dancing family. 

http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/claire-ainslie1

